
 

 Team Around the School Drop-In 

Thursday 25th January at 9.00am 

We are excited that our Early Help Worker, Yvonne and 

Social Worker, Ellie, will be coming in school on Thursday 

morning. 

TAS can help with any of the folowing:  

Family Routines, Housing Support, Parenting, Money 

worries, Managing Behaviour & Parental Relationships  

We look forward to seeing you all there  


